
 
 

 

December 2, 2019 
Projects 18-2252, 15-1345 

 
 
 

CAWTHRA SANITARY SEWER PROJECT 
North-West Corner of Burnhamthorpe Road / Cawthra Road 

City of Mississauga, Ward 4 
 
 
What are we doing? 
• We are installing a 1500mm (5 feet) diameter sanitary sewer under Cawthra Road between 

Burnhamthorpe Road and Bloor Street. 
• To do the work, we must drill a shaft at the north-west corner of Burnhamthorpe Road and 

Cawthra Road, inside the wooden-fenced area. 
 

When? 
• We will start drilling the shaft in early December.   
• We expect drilling to be complete in late January. 
• There will be no work at this location for two weeks over the holiday period. 
• Our normal working hours are Monday – Friday, 7 a.m. – 7 p.m. 
 
What does this mean to you? 
• You may hear some noise or feel some vibrations during the work. We apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 
 
What will happen next? 
• When we have finished drilling the shaft, we will start tunnelling. 
 
Any questions? 
• Please call Sandra LeFaucheur at 416-457-3889 with any concerns or questions.  You can 

also email her at sandra.lefaucheur@peelregion.ca   
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